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CHICAGO – On behalf of the City of Chicago, I am sending my heartfelt condolences to the 
family and loved ones of Cook County Clerk Karen Yarbrough. As the first African-American 
and the first woman to hold the position of County Clerk, she was both a pioneer and a 
tireless legislator, committed to social and economic justice throughout decades of public 
service. Her passion for ensuring that communities experience the full support of their 
governing bodies and benefit from the fruits of our democracy will truly be missed, as will 
her radiant smile.  
 
Karen Yarbrough forged a path for officials like myself and many others, and my 
administration is keeping her memory and her family in our hearts during this difficult 
time. 
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